
 

Parent Consultation Feedback Survey March 2022 

  

79% of you were fully satisfied with your 
experiences of our parent consulatations and  

21% of you were mainly satisfied.    

Continue to do what we are doing well in these 
consultations – sharing your child’s strengths and 
areas for development but also carefully consider 
the helpful suggestions made to further improve 

these meetings. 

48% of you would prefer a virtual consultation 
whereas 52% would prefer face to face meetings 

Continue the face to face ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
sessions in September. 

For your next parent consulatation day in the 
autumn term (typically in November) , we will offer 

virtual meetings throughout the day. 
In the spring term, we will offer face to face 

appointments where you can get an opportunity to 
look through books and discuss your child’s 

progress.  

79% of you told us that you felt the consultation 
times were ‘just the right length’. 

In order to maximise the amount of time your child’s 
teacher spends teaching your child, we try our best 
to fit all of the consultation appointments into one 

day. 
Most of your responses suggest our teachers are 
able to give you enough information in the time 

curently available.  
You are always welcome to email or call the school 
office to arrange a time for your child’s teacher to 

answer any other questions you may have following 
the consultation.    

97% of you indicated that you understood  your 
child’s current attainment and were aware of key 

targets for their future development. 

Continue to share a summary of your child’s 
progress and attainment in the clear and supportive 
manner in which we have done so on this occasion. 
At the end of next term, you will receive your child’s 
annual written Record of Achievement which clearly 

outlines their strengths, successes and areas for 
future development in the curriculum areas taught 

at Carlisle Infant School.  

You are keen to see your child’s classroom and the 
work they have been completing in school.  

Invite parents in to school in the summer term to 
join them in a session and give you a flavour of what 

your children learn at Carlisle. 
Do a ‘book share’ session to enable parents and 
children to look through their work and discuss 

achievements.    
 


